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Online driver’s license status check now helps track correspondence 

 

Aug. 24, 2015 

 

TOPEKA – Drivers with suspended licenses can now keep track of correspondence with the 

Kansas Division of Vehicles online for free through the enhanced driver’s license status check. 

 

The status check feature is available on the department’s website, 

www.ksrevenue.org/DLStatusCheck, and is updated nightly Monday through Friday and show if 

a driver’s license is suspended, revoked, canceled or has restrictions. The feature is also on the 

new mobile app KS Vehicles Connect, which is available for free on the Android, iPhone and 

Windows platforms. 

 

In addition to checking a driver’s license status, the customer will now be able to pull up copies 

of all notices that have been mailed to them from the division. 

 

“The enhanced status check feature will now help customers keep track of all their letters and 

provide a backup for misplaced notices,” said Division of Vehicles Director Lisa Kaspar.  
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